
MASSACHUSETTS ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT (MEPA) OFFICE 
NOTICE OF REMOTE CONSULTATION SESSION 
 
Please be informed that a remote consultation session has been scheduled in relation to the following 
project. 
 
A description of the project is below. 
 

The Boston Planning & Development Agency (BPDA) has submitted the Final Master Plan Update 
(FMPU) for the Raymond L. Flynn Marine Park (RLFMP) to the State of Massachusetts. This 
meeting is a virtual site visit for State Agencies and community members. 

 
PROJECT: Raymond L. Flynn Marine Park Final Master Plan (EEA Number 8161) 
https://eeaonline.eea.state.ma.us/EEA/MEPA-eMonitor/home 
 
DATE:  April 5, 2022  
 
TIME:  1:00 P.M. 
 
To request oral language interpretation or other accommodation, including an alternative time 
(evening/weekend) or location for the meeting, please contact richard.mcguinness@boston.gov by 
April 1, 2022. 
 
An on-site tour of the project may be requested by contacting richard.mcguinness@boston.gov. 
 
 
MEETING INFORMATION:  
 
https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsf-msrzMtHp0F0tTQ0R9M6K5NBgiOZ2s  
  
PROJECT CONTACT:  Richard McGuinness, Boston Planning & Development Agency, 
richard.mcguinness@boston.gov  
 
Comments on this project will be welcome in writing to alexander.strysky@mass.gov by May 6, 2022. 
A Certificate on the project will be issued on May 16, 2022. 
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